
2019 CHINESE NEW YEAR CELEBRATION
Year of the Pig

四
七 Year of the Pig

Saturday February 9, 2019

七
一
五
年

To celebrate Chinese New Year, the CHS PTA is hosting 
a special luncheon for students and their families in the 

cafeteria after the student performances in the 
auditorium. 

Tickets are $3.00 for students.  $8.00 for all others. Tickets are $3.00 for students.  $8.00 for all others. 

Tickets will NOT be sold after Feb 2, 2019.

Due to pre-ordered food, tickets will not be refunded.

We will need volunteers for game booths, raffle sales, serving, set up and 
clean up. Please see the PTA if you can help out.

Please sign up for this event at the PTA table in the cafeteria.


